
Friday 23rd June  2023 

 

It’s been another hot but great week in Year 6! 

 

Some of the things we have been doing in Year 6 this week: 

• An exciting science investigation involving air and water pressure. 

• Reading more of ‘There’s a Boy in the Girls’ Bathroom’ thinking deeply about how the 

way in which we have been treated by our peers can shape our character. 

• Learning about (and drawing) Baravelle spirals and the Fibonnaci Sequence 

• Animations in computing 

• Rehearsing and singing and rehearsing and singing 

• Writing non-chron reports about Death Valley 

• Thinking about the qualities of positive relationships 

 

Certificates 

Evie L is the writer of the week 

Sebastian is the star of the week 

 

Dates for your diary: 

4th July Sports Day and Summer Fair 

11th July SATs results 

13th July leavers’ lunch, PM and evening performances of Shakespeare Rocks 

21st July 09:15 Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

 

Please could each child bring in a sturdy carrier bag as we will be beginning to pack the 

books from this year, of which there is many.  

Have a super weekend! 

Nuala Gilmore, Beckie Offley, Monica Moldovean  

Nuala.gilmore1@moulton.suffolk.sch.uk 


